
 

 

 
January 2022 

 
COVID – Update 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Due to the effect that the omicron variant is having on staffing levels, we are going to review 
today whether we will have to ask a year group to work from home over the next few days. 
 

Several staff members have recently had to isolate after testing positive and the availability 

of agency supply staff is currently very low as they are in such high demand across 

Wolverhampton. 

If the decision is taken to instruct a year group to remain at home, their lessons will revert to 
virtual learning as was the case in previous national lockdowns. 

 
I would ask you to visit speters.org.uk/home-learning/ where there is a complete guide on 
how to access remote learning for both students and parents. Should anyone have any 
issues regarding remote learning we ask that you contact the school on 
speters@speters.org.uk. 

 
Please can I encourage you to check both the school website and your email for further 
updates, we will endeavour to provide as much notice as possible for any decisions that 
have to be made. 
 

Mr Arnold - Principal 
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